
From: Linda Friend   
Sent: Sunday, April 3, 2022 10:51 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Ancaster Growth and Development 
 
To Whom it may Concern, 
This letter is in support of the report written by Bob Maton of the Ancaster Village Heritage Community. 
Please refer to it as a support of the concerns over the plans for the development proposed by 
developers. 
Further to the report I would like to add a concern of the interests of those whom live, go to school, 
Church and use all the wonderful well thought out amenities Ancaster offers. My husband and I chose to 
live here well over forty years ago. We have witnessed thoughtful growth and growth in the name of 
profit to those who do not reside in Ancaster. 
The planned development fits into the later. Our village was settled over one hundred and fifty years 
ago. It has character and charm however it is being overwhelmed by building that does not “fit” our 
community.  
PLEASE study Bob Maton’s report. Listen to the people that have contacted you regarding the 
development. There are many of us that object to the proposals. Listen to those of us who make 
Ancaster their home. 
Yours respectfully, 
Linda Friend and Terry Pearce 
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